
Council Meeting, 10 December 2015 

 

Notice of Motion – Council Functions Decision-making Structure 

 

The Council, at its meeting on 22 October 2015, resolved to hold a referendum to 

consider changing its current governance structure.   

 

Following this decision, there has been concern and confusion that some of the 

current Committees appointed by the Council will be disbanded.  It is for the Council 

to determine how it discharges those functions (e.g. Planning, Licensing, Harbours, 

Audit) which are reserved to the Council under both the Mayoral and Leader models 

of governance.   

 

Therefore, this Council resolves: 
 

that the committees as set out in Schedule 4 – Terms of Reference, of the 
Council’s Constitution remain in place until May 2019. 

 
 
Proposed by Councillor Thomas (D)  
Seconde by Councillor Ellery 


